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To whom it may concern and for the attention of Grant Shapps,

These are my objections to the reapplication of the A303 Stonehenge road widening
scheme.

Stonehenge is a religious site. Building this tunnel through the land there is
hugely disrespectful and damaging to the site and its UNESCO world heritage
status.

There have been no alterations to the plans on their resubmission to take the
2021 World Heritage Committee Decision into account.

National Highways has not fully assessed alternative routes that will be less
damaging to the World Heritage Site. Regarding cost, a longer tunnel, and the
adverse effects the tunnel will have on the World Heritage site. This is a
terrible, short sited plan that will devastate Stonehenge if work was to start on
the tunnel there in our own generation and for all of the generations to come.

We are the guardians of this land. We are here to protect it and reconnect to
it. This short sightedness breaks my heart. We have to save our ever-
decreasing environment and nature, not encourage more cars on the road
and a cut across nature in or around a world heritage site.

Please take this into consideration. | am asking for are-examination of
Development Consent Order.

It is my opinion that there are compelling grounds for a re-examination by an
independent panel before the Secretary of State redetermines an application
for a DCO for the very same road scheme.

Yours sincerely,

Miss Marianne Chase





